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Dear Parents, 

Thank you for booking your appointments for Parents’ Evening. We look forward to meeting with you next 

week. For those parents with online appointments we will make an opportunity for you to share your child’s 

work. This will be after school on Wednesday 10th April. Classroom doors will be open for your child to share 

their books from 3.20pm-4pm. 

Year 6 have had a really successful residential to Viney Hill in the Forest of Dean. They will be returning 

today with many lasting memories, challenges they have overcome themselves and lots of dirty washing to 

be done! 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  Thank you! 

                        Amazon Wish list 

It means so much to us all that you continue to show 

your generosity. We feel our resources are really being 

boosted. 

If you feel able to donate anything, you can find the wish 

lists by following these links: 

English Wish list https://amzn.eu/bnNWVET 

Forest School Wish list https://amzn.eu/fkxiP5O 

         

 Big Write has become an important part of our school timetable. The children have their book to share that shows how their 

independent work has progressed over time. This week, the children will be selecting one of their pieces that they have written this 

term. They will be given time to reflect on the content and an opportunity to use their editing skills to make it even better. This might 

be by improving the vocabulary or the punctuation. It might be by improving the beginning or ending. Maybe, they have acquired new 

vocabulary that they are able to include. We want to teach them the process an author goes through. 

 

Red Nose Day- Friday 15th March 

It was lovely to see your show of support for the charity 

by coming dressed in uniform that has been 

accessorised by something red. Thank you for your 

donations. Hopefully, when your children watch the 

television tonight, they will be aware of all the good 

work being done to try and help people that are 

suffering for many different reasons. 

 

RE Day 

Tuesday 12th March 

Mrs Richards, our RE lead, invited visitors representing 

world views such as Humanism, Christianity, Islam and 

Hinduism. 

Mrs Richards lead a special assembly to introduce our 

visitors. There was then an opportunity for classes to 

meet our visitors more informally and ask them any 

questions. You would be really proud of their respect 

and the questions they asked. We found out that the 

author, Michael Rosen was a Humanist. We were 

familiar with his work because of our study of his 

books during Book Week. 

During the afternoon the children were engaged in art 

activities. They were very impressive when explaining 

their creations. 
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CONGRATULATIONS to our Castle Hill gymnasts who came 3rd out of 11 other schools in the 

Gloucestershire KS1 Gymnastics competition! 

We have been so impressed by 

the eggs sent in for our annual 

Easter Egg Competition! The 

competitive Guard Dog entries 

will be very difficult to judge! The 

eggs will be on display next week 

and the winners will be 

announced in our Easter Service 

next Friday. Here are just a few of 

the ‘eggcellent’ entries! 
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DATES FOR SPRING TERM 

 

 Friday 15th March- Red Nose Day 

 Monday 18th March- FRIENDs Crazy Cake Competition-entries in on Monday-Judged during the 

school day. Winner receives £10 gift voucher. 

3.15pm-Sale of the cakes in KS1 playground after school 

Profits split between Red Nose Day Charity and School 

 Friday 15th March- PAWS in 

 Monday 18th March-Year 5 swimmers-bring shorts and T-shirt with swimwear so life skills in water 

can be practiced. 

 Tuesday 19th March- Parents’ Evening- 3.30pm-6pm (face to face) 

 Wednesday 20th March- 4pm-7pm- Parents’ Evening (online) 

 Thursday 21st March- World Downs Syndrome Day is  Rock Your Socks Day 

So wear different socks to celebrate the fact that we are all different. 

 Thursday 21st March- 2.30pm Year 5/6 Music Concert- Year 5/6 parents are invited to hear their 

children perform. 

 Friday 22nd March- Easter Service 1pm (Children only). School finishes at 2pm 

          Well done for handing PAWS in on time! 

 

 

 

PARKING 

We are alarmed by the inconsiderate parking of a minority of our parents when dropping and picking up their 

children. We understand that your wish is to park in closest proximity to the school, but our children are being put 

in danger by some of the decisions being made. Please think carefully about our neighbours in the approach road to 

the school gate. Also the constant reminder that the school car park is for staff only. 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 


